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Summary 
 
This meeting will enable the Committee to discuss engagement with Early Years Services, 
and the role of health.  
 
 
Detail 
 
 
1. This meeting will cover the theme of family engagement with Early Years provision, 

and the role of health services, to inform the Committee’s review (scope attached). 
  
2. Representatives from Early Years Services, Public Health, North Tees and 

Hartlepool NHS Foundation Trust, and Tees, Esk and Wear Valleys NHS Foundation 
Trust will be in attendance. 

 
3. At the meeting the Committee will be briefed on the Fairer Start project.  This project 

is focussed on Stockton Town Centre Ward, and is a three year pilot scheme aimed 
at improving outcomes for 0-3 year olds including social and emotional development, 
speech and language, and nutrition.  The overall aim is to improve ‘school readiness’.  
An update report is attached at Appendix 2. 

 
4. It is proposed that the next meetings will consider the following: 
 

19 September 
 

Pupil Premium – policy and application in Stockton Borough (including use of the 
Premium for Looked After Children and in Early Years).   
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